

Seven

→

Friday

---

My dear Douglas.

If we don't see definitely  
from Tappe & Tandy next, we will send Hugh  
home. Otherwise I suppose it depends whether they  
want him, if they write & he has got the job.  
If they don't want him to start till after Christmas,  
I suppose there is no objection to his staying at  
home?

Galy thinks they are waiting for a Board  
meeting, & that we should give them a full week.  
The address you confirmed was to me in Hamilton  
I'd hope to write to  
in haste

Yours

D. H.

---